
 

 

 

 

 
Republic of the Philippines 

Provincial Government of Palawan 

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR 

Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 

 

 

Office of the Governor, 2nd Floor, Provincial Capitol, Puerto Princesa City 5300 

Telephone (048) 433-2987 | palawan.gov.socrates@gmail.com | pgpcomdep@gmail.com 

 

September 09, 2022 

 

MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV 

Regional Executive Director 

DENR MIMAROPA 

mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph 

 

Dear Madame: 

 

Greetings from the Provincial Government of Palawan! 

 

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter re: Notice of Issuance of Order for the Confiscation of 

10 pcs. of Door Jambs of Apitong Species Apprehended in Bgy. Alfonso XIII, Quezon, Palawan. 

 

Please be informed that we already forwarded your letter to the Provincial Legal Office dated September 

08, 2022 for their review and appropriate action. Further, you may contact their office at (048) 434 

0154/ (048) 433 0348 for follow-up. 

 

Thank you very much and warmest regards! 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

CEASAR SAMMY A. MAGBANUA 

Chief of Staff/Executive Assistant V 
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